Our Reference: ALF15/11-08// D24/2282
Your Reference: TO/OPS:64/209

11 June 2024

Ms Lekshmy Anand

Chief Executive Officer (Fiji Operations)
Bank of Baroda (BOB)

G P O Box 57

SUVA

Dear Ms Anand

Customer Banking Services — Proposed Fees and Charges
We refer to BOB Fiji’s letter dated 02 May 2024, on the above.

The Reserve Bank wishes to advise that it has no objection to the proposed changes,

subject to the following conditions:

(1) BOB Fiji to disclose the change in cash handling and cash deposit charges, at least
seven (7) calendar days before implementation;

(i) BOB Fiji to disclose the reduction in the overdraft commitment fee at least seven
(7) calendar days before implementation; and

(iii) BOB Fiji is to ensure the disclosure of these revisions in the relevant brochures.

Should you require any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact Ms
Adimulo Tareguci email adimulo@rbf.gov.fj.

Yours faithfully

Lute King

Jor Chief Manager
[Financial Institutions]

Private Mail Bag, Suva, Fiji Tel: (679) 331 3611 Fax: (679) 330 2094 Email: info@rbf.gov.{j Website: www.rbf.gov.{j



